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“I know its fall when I can walk out in the driveway at 7 o’clock in the morning, pick up the 

newspaper, and not break a sweat.” Florida Resident  
Here is to fall, cooler weather and hopefully the end of hurricane season soon! I hope 

everyone came thru the recent storms ok and you all have you power back on. It 
has definitely been a busy couple of weeks, between hurricane prep then clean up 

after. Thank goodness Troy had the awning at the clubhouse repaired before this last 
storm, otherwise, it would have probably ended up in someone’s yard! Speaking of 

yards, congrats to the yard of the month for October, Jim and Leslie Wisnowski.   
I want to give a huge thank you to Karen McCarthy, Theresa Wilson, Helen Curtis, Glenda 

Woodard and Carole Doswell, these women spent over 7 hours straight, reading and 
removing duplicates from our bylaws, going all the way back to 1960. Helen is going to put 
them into an easier to read format and add to the website. Which, by the way, there have 
been people volunteering and working diligently on, to get it up and running soon. Thank 

you so much Rei and Louis Pronstroller for that! Once that is ready, we will have a place to 
post association business, agendas, minutes, bylaws, covenants. etc. I know there will 
always be someone who wants to complain or spread negativity but I truly believe that 

everyone is doing all they can to better our community and to bring our association up to 
date and back into compliance. It did not happen overnight and neither will the changes, 
but we are moving in the right direction. Thank you to all of the people who give their time 

and energy into helping us get back on the right track, it is greatly appreciated.   
We did not have a quorum for the last meeting so the minutes and reports were unable to 
be approved until next meeting. Once approved, they will be posted on the GLSA FB page 
until website is up and running. Next meeting scheduled for November 4th at 7pm. All are 

welcomed and encouraged to attend.   
See you in November.  

 

 


